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CHRISTMAS COLOURING COMPETITION 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are holding our annual Christmas Colouring Competition for the children to take part in 
and the winners will be announced in assembly on Wednesday 20th December. 

We will send home a picture that we want the children to colour in and return to school. 
We will then judge the colourings and award prizes to all year groups. The cost of entry 
is £1 which will raise money for School Fund which supports events and activities for the 
children.  

We hope that the children will enjoy taking part and would ask that all entries be returned 
by Tuesday 19th December. 

          
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 

 A Edmunds 
    

Mr A Edmunds  
Headteacher 
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